
STAY IN COMPLIANCE WITH ADVANCED CLEAN FLEETS

STATE REGULATIONS NOW REQUIRE STATE AND LOCAL
AGENCIES TO FOLLOW THE ZEV PURCHASE SCHEDULE
OR OPT INTO THE ZEV MILESTONES OPTION 

ARE YOU READY FOR
ADVANCED CLEAN
FLEETS REGULATION?

Following the ZEV Purchase
Schedule, agencies must
ensure that 50% of new
medium- and heavy-duty
vehicle purchases are zero-
emission starting on
January 1, 2024, and 100%
of new medium- and heavy-
duty vehicle purchases are
zero-emission beginning in
2027. 

PCE’s GovEV program offers fleet
electrification planning for compliance
with Advanced Clean Fleets,
charging infrastructure needs
assessments, permit-ready site
designs, incentives, and more. Take
the first step and complete the
Technical Assistance Application,
available now on the EV Ready
Portal.

Contact Phillip Kobernick at
pkobernick@peninsulacleanenergy
for more information.

CARB’s Truck Regulation Upload, Compliance and
Reporting System (TRUCRS) is available for 

compliance reporting.
More Information Here

PENINSULA CLEAN ENERGY’S GOVEV PROGRAM
OFFERS FREE TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE

TO MEMBER AGENCIES 

State and local agencies will need to
submit annual compliance reports in
the TRUCRS reporting system no
later than April 1, 2024. 

Any changes to an existing fleet,
such as adding or permanently
removing vehicles, need to be
reported within 30 days. 
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REPORTING DEADLINES 
COMING SOON

https://ssl.arb.ca.gov/trucrs_reporting/login.php?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery

